
ALLEGHENY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

ADMINISTRATIVE HEARING 

 

In Re: Lillen’s Restaurant 

 

 AND NOW, this 31st day of May, 2018, it is hereby ORDERED that 

Mohammad Munir’s (“Mr. Munir”) appeal dated December 13, 2017 is 

DISMISSED. The Allegheny County Health Department has granted Mr. Munir’s 

variance request and has determined that Lillen’s Restaurant is grandfathered in, 

pursuant to Article III § 316.1(C), and is therefore allowed to provide customer 

seating without installing public restrooms.   

 

       __/s/______________________ 

       Max Slater 

       Administrative Hearing Officer 

       Allegheny County Health Department 

 

 

 

Copies Sent To: 

Mohammad Munir, Owner 

Lillen’s Restaurant 

535 E. Ohio Street 

Pittsburgh, PA 15212 

 

Vijya Patel, Esq., ACHD Assistant Solicitor (via email) 

Donna Scharding, ACHD Food Safety Program Manager (via email) 


